
Bay Music Boosters Meeting Jan. 6, 2016 

Pat Murphy, Pres. 

Susan Evans, V.P. 

Carole Lynn Stradtman, Treasurer 

Iris McDonald, Corresponding Secretary 

Julie Harms, Recording Secretary 

 

Directors’ Reports 

Mr. Allen, BHS and BMS band 

Solo and ensemble Feb. 6 Tri C West. Senior Solo auditions  Jan. 25. Great Lakes Conference Honors 

Band on Feb. 8 Parma Senior High. Also on Feb. 25 mid-winter jazz concert  with Scott Garlock. March 4 

or 5 State Band Contest for the concert and symphonic bands. Vosh  date being explored. 

Mr. Awad, BMS and BHS band 

Concerts:  jazz concert/BMS 6,7,8th end of Jan. Solo/ensemble forms passed out. Middle School Honors 

Festival  on March 12 at Avon Lake High School. Spring Musical, “The Wizard of Oz” Thursday 3/17 

through Sunday, 3/21. 

Mrs. Singler, BMS and BHS orchestra 

Oct. 19 and 20 State Orchestra Contest  

Mrs. Gess, BHS choral (Mr. Murphy) 

Thank you for help for choral holiday concerts.  

Mrs. Moon, Rockettes 

Holiday performance for BHS basket ball. Will do a pregame performance for Cavs game in Feb.  

President’s Report 

Boosters  will have a table at each of the concerts in the future. There were $1,600 in PayPal sales for 

choral holiday concerts. 

 

 



Treasurer’s Report 

Copy of budget distributed. Raised $8,000 at choral holiday concert. Earned $1,600 more than expected.  

Year to date income $62,000. Not many expenses in Dec. PayPal budget will be adjusted in future due to 

fees.  

Committee/Board Reports 

Uniforms:  Amy Wirtz: new uniforms have arrived. Next year a possible committee to handle uniforms. 

Meeting Jan. 19th 7 p.m.; order that came in was for smaller freshmen and common sizes. Next order 

can be placed next year. Hats sent out for cleaning; may need to buy more hats this year.  

Old Business 

Long term planning: Rockettes : jackets; Band: lockers at BMS ; new instruments. 

New Business 

Next meeting is Wed. Feb. 10 at 7 p.m. 

Meeting adjourned  7:35 p.m. 

 


